VILLAGE OF BRIGHTON
206 South Main Street
Brighton, IL 62012

NOTICE OF BUDGET HEARING
Fiscal Year 2022-2023

NOTICE is hereby given that a Public Hearing on the Budget will be held by the Board of
Trustees of the Village of Brighton at 6:30 p.m. on July 5, 2022, at the Brighton Municipal
Building, 206 South Main Street, Brighton, Illinois. The Budget document is on file with the

Village Clerk at 206 South Main Street, Brighton, lllinois, and available for inspection during
regular business hours.

Cynthia Tucker
Village Clerk



